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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Incident Date and Time:   Sunday, June 26, 2022 @ 2:00 AM 
Location:      2300 Block of Bay Road 
Type of Crime/Incident:   PC 212.5(c) – Robbery 
      PC 243.4(D) – Sexual Battery 
      PC 314(1) – Indecent Exposure 

 
Suspect: Hispanic male, 20’s, 5’6” last seen wearing a grey shirt and 

blue jeans 
       
 
Summary:  
On Sunday, June 26, 2022, at approximately 0200 hours, Victim was walking home from 
Downtown Redwood City.  While in the 2300 block of Bay Road she was approached by an 
Unknown Suspect.  The suspect had his penis exposed and attempted to convince the victim 
to go home with him.  She declined, attempted to walk away, and called a friend.  While on 
the phone with her friend, the suspect caught up to her, grabbed her vagina, and took her cell 
phone from her.  The suspect then fled on foot. 
 
The Suspect was described as a Hispanic male in his 20’s standing approximately 5’6”.  He was 
wearing a grey shirt and blue jeans.  The victim also described him having a “fade” haircut and 
when he spoke to her, he spoke in English with no accent. 
  
 
Anyone who has information regarding this incident may call the San Mateo County Sheriff’s 
Office Anonymous Tip Line at 1-800-547-2700. 
 

 
 

 Written by: Sergeant Michael Baron #S281, Headquarters Patrol Bureau 
 

Case #:  22-05065 
Release Date:  06/26/2022 
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